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August 19, 1982
,

Linda J. McClellan, Esquire
ECKERT, SEAMANS, CHERIN & MELLOTT
Attorneys at Law
Forty-second Floor
600 Grant Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 TO FOIA-82-361

Dear Ms. McClellan:

This is in response to your letter dated August 4,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of NRC
records relating to any of the four persons or law firm identified in
your letter.

In response to your request, as clarified in your telephone conversation
with Mr. John C. Carr of my staff on August 18, 1982, we have not

j located any records subject to your request.

; This completes action on your request.

I Sincerely,
.
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7 M. elton, Director
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